
 

Union advantages topic at monthly SAFREA meeting

The Gauteng Southern African Freelancers' Association (SAFREA) meeting for May 2010 will take place on Wednesday 5
May at Primi Piatti, The Zone@Rosebank, Johannesburg, 5pm-8pm. Exco chair Clive Lotter will speak on the benefits of
UASA (union) membership for Safreans and why they should join. In a bid to encourage non-members to attend, a reverse
entry fee policy has been instated - members who fail to bring a guest must pay a R20 entrance; the rest arrive free. RSVP
on Facebook or email Dominique Valente at .

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com

https://www.bizcommunity.com/
http://www.safrea.co.za/
http://www.thezoneatrosebank.co.za/
http://www.facebook.com/event.php?eid=119365134743403&ref=ts
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